
June 18, 1970 

Dear Sirs, 

Res Final Rejection 
Application No. 935,757 
Filed July 14, 1965 
William C. Cooper 
AUTOCLAVES  

As requested in your letter of April 28, 1970, 1 have 
reviewed the Final Action by the examiner. 

The application is being returned to the examiner in view 
of certain additional facts which were not considered in the 
Final Action of January 28, 1970. 

A further action by the examiner may be expected in the 
near future. 

Yours truly, 

A. M. Laidlaw 
Commissioner of Patents. 

Messrs. Fetherstonhaugh & Co., 
70 Gloucester Street, 
Ottawa 4, Ontario. 
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